
TEST SESSION 
February 14, 2020 

6:00-8:00 PM 
Please carefully read the notes below: 

 1. You must have your application in the gray box on the club 

bulletin board by January 31, 2020 by 5:00 p.m. 

 2. You must be a current USFS member in good standing to 

test.  

3. You must have your USFS # written on your application 

BEFORE submitting the application.  

4. You must have your coach’s signature on your application 

BEFORE submitting the application.  

5. Payment must accompany test application.  

6. Payment will not be reimbursed for any reason other than 

medical. A doctor’s official written note must be obtained 

stating the medical reason before monies will be reimbursed 


